
Continuance of Item 10-0759
Mike T Applegarth to: Suzanne Allen de Sanchez 08/11/2010 03:33 PM
Cc: Gayle A Erbe-Hamlin

From: Mike T Applegarth/PV/EDC

To: Suzanne Allen de Sanchez/PV/EDC@TCP

Cc: Gayle A Erbe-Hamlin/PV/EDC@TCP

Suzanne:

I would like to request a continuance of Item 10-0759 regarding revisions to the Board of Supervisors 
Policy Manual.  I originally intended to bring this item to the Board of Supervisors at their August 3 
meeting, but it was continued to August 17.  A scheduling conflict has recently emerged for the morning of 
August 17.  Also, I will most likely be attending the Multi-Agency Disaster Planning meeting the following 
Tuesday, August 24.  If possible, I would request that this item be continued to September 14.

Sincerely,

Mike Applegarth
El Dorado County
Chief Administrative Office
(530) 621-5123

10-0759  D-1

SAllendeSanchez
BOS Received




